Selectmen's Meeting Thursday, June 10, 1993
Meeting called to order at 9:00 AM.

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule!, Tom Davis, Bob
Varnum, Recad Agent, and Jim Cruthers, S&W Supervisor.

A discussion was held about replacing the culvert on West St. in
relationship to replacing the water main. Jim Cruthers reported
that the current thinking of the Water Commissioners was that the
main would go above the culvert. It was agreed that the town
would use a oblong culvert instead of a round one to maximize the
space above the culvert for the main. Jim agreed to let the W&S
Commissioners know of the change and if there was any problem
they were to contact the Selectmen as soon as possible.

It was estimated that actual replacement would take place around
August 1.

A discussion of the Highway budget followed. It was agreed that
even though the non seasonal items in the budget was about 2%

over, we would proceed with the scheduled repairing of Jameson
Ave,

Phil reported that the Antrim Days Committee wanted, for safety
reasons, to rope off the parking lane along the West side of Main
Street, from School Street to West St. for use by the runners in
the Road Race. It was agreed that this should he done.

The meeting adjourned at 9:50 AM. Phil Dwight



